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We are enjoying our first few weeks back in the States. We are visiting our family in Christ in different churches and   

telling them how God has been blessing us and what our hopes and plans are for the future. We wish we could visit all of our 

supporting churches during this brief furlough but 6 months isn't enough time to visit them all, so if we can't see you this furlough 

we'll see you when we take our first full year long furlough. Either way, we are thankful for your prayers and continued support. God 

has been good to us and everything we've been planning and praying for is soon to begin! We fly back to Honduras in March. We 

hope to be moved to Tegucigalpa by May and, God willing, the first church plant will be holding services by June or July.  

 

Before we left Honduras we took a trip to Tegucigalpa and spent several days there 

visiting different areas and getting a better feel for the city. We have both spent time 

there in the past, but not from the perspective of looking for church locations or a 

neighborhood to live in. It was too much to complete in the time we had, but we did 

narrow down what areas we want to investigate further. We also took the time to relax a 

bit as a family to celebrate finishing language school.  

 

The girls are doing pretty good adjusting to 

traveling around the States. Sofia was trying to 

speak in Spanish to everyone at first, but I think she's happy to have learned that she can speak 

in English here. She has definitely adopted the culture of Honduras as well, because she makes a 

point of saying hello to everyone around us at every hotel breakfast. Rosie has started to 

celebrate getting out of her car seat each travel day by walking around wherever we are staying, 

although she hasn't really figured out the brakes yet. Please pray that she doesn't get too many 

bumps on her head.  

 

Would you also pray that God would continue to increase our support to 100 percent? We are 

currently at around 90% of our support and just had a church take us on last week! We are 

trusting that God will provide the remainder of our support and thank you for your prayers.  
 

 

We hope to see you soon! Serving Christ, 
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